
 

 
 
DATE:                   December 11, 2019 
  
TO:  Chris Marriott, Deputy Director  
 
FROM:  Allison Staton, Senior M/WBE Specialist 
 
DEPARTMENT:  Field Operations 
 
SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for Extension of Municipal Solid Waste Disposal Services                      
 
 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted for extension of contract 2016-10480 
with Waste Management for the Solid Waste Disposal Services to determine compliance with 
the City of Greensboro M/WBE Program Plan. There are no M/WBE firms that have the 
capacity to provide this service in the Greensboro marketplace.  
 
The original solicitation and award was approved by City Council as a three years contract with 
two optional one-year renewals.  The M/WBE Office supports extending the services an 
additional year. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Cc:   Tonya Williams, Budget & Operations Manager 

Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator 
        
 
 
 


